
EJHS Daily Student Announcements

CYCLE DAY 4, May 23, 2022– School Day 166 Days Remaining 12

“Upcoming Events at a Glance”

Algebra I Keystone Exam - Algebra students only - May 23-24
June 3 - 6:00pm - 8:00pm - Semi Formal Dance at EJHS

STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS:

Attention anyone interested in playing a Cardinal sport next year:  The
Athletic department will be holding free sports physicals on Thursday,
June 2 from 5pm-7pm here at EJHS.  Students may NOT stay after
school - they must go home and have a parent bring them back.  You
must pre-register on the familyid website and sign up for a timeslot
for June 2.  All information about this can be found on the East High
School webpage under "Athletics".  You must sign up - you cannot
just show up.

Attention all 8th grade FOOTBALL players who plan on playing
football this coming fall. Spring football starts on Monday, May 23rd
and runs through Friday, June 3rd. You must attend workouts
Thursday, May 19th and Friday, May 20th in order to participate.
Students will meet the coach in the cafeteria immediately after school.
Please contact Coach Burns via email dburns@pmsd.org if you are
interested.

Any girl interested in participating in the Pocono Mountain EAST Girls
Volleyball camp this summer, please return your registration form to
Mr. Kline by June 1st in Room 113 to take advantage of the early
registration fee. Any questions please see Mr. Kline



Your chance to throw a pie at your teacher is finally here!  12 teachers
will get a pie to the face on June 8th during Party on the Green.
Tickets will be sold during all lunches.  The more tickets you buy, the
better your odds to be picked. Don't miss out on this crazy
opportunity!

Attention all 7th and 8th grade students:  The East Junior High School
SGA is pleased to be sponsoring our Semi-Formal Dance for 7th and
8th grade EJHS students on Friday, June 3, 2022, from 6-8pm at EJHS.
The theme is "A Night In Hollywood."  Students must be in good
standing to participate.  Complete information is available from your
teachers, in the main office, and on the EJHS webpage.  Permissions
slips and payment are due by May 20.  It is going to be amazing, so
get your permission slips in as soon as possible!


